

Low Grange Avenue, Billingham, TS23 3NN



office@stjosephsbillingham.bhcet.org.uk



(01642) 560056



stjosephsbillingham.bhcet.org.uk





Head Teacher: Ruth Whyte

## 21st March 2024

Dear parent and carer,

As you know, Mrs Whyte commences her retirement at the end of this current academic year and, over the last few weeks, the recruitment process has taken place to fill the headteacher vacancy. We are delighted to inform you that Mrs Angela Birrell has been successfully appointed to start as headteacher at our school from 1st September 2024. She is presently working as Acting Headteacher at St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School in Norton, and this is a positive appointment to continue the strong leadership we presently have in our school.

Kind regards,

Judith Waugh

Chair of Governors